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7th December 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

 

 

I am writing in relation to the letter sent today regarding the cases of Scarlett Fever at Kettlesing 

Felliscliffe School. 

 

We continue to monitor the situation closely and will update you with any changes. 

 

At present, attendance for those children without symptoms is mandatory, in line with Government 

guidance and our Christmas events will take place as planned. 

 

Once again, we will inform you of any further information in due course. 

 

 

 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Miss Victoria Kirkman  

 

 

 

  


